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PARENT NEWSLETTER

The holiday season is upon us

and it truly is the most wonderful
time of the year! May the holiday
season fill your homes with joy,
your hearts with love, and your
lives with laughter. During these
uncertain times of divisiveness
and turbulence in the world, it’s
easy to miss all of the good things
that are all around. Throughout
this holiday season, I wish you
and your families PEACE. May
the peace and joy of the season
surround you and your loved ones and may you always see
the good in other people and your surroundings. Winter
break is a wonderful time to rest and reflect on 2021 and to
begin looking forward to a fresh start in 2022. I know you
are all looking forward to spending time with your friends
and loved ones, as am I. While on break, it is important to
do something to keep the mind stimulated. It is a perfect
time to catch up on reading your favorite book, or to start a
new one. It’s also a great time to start a diary to journal
your thoughts and dreams. I wish you all a Very Merry
Christmas and a Happy New Year. Enjoy this festive sea-
son and whatever it represents to you and your family. I
look forward to greeting all our students back to school on
Tuesday, January 4™, 2021 ready to take on the rest of the
school year with a fresh mind that is ready to learn.

Ve

Larissa Gonchar, COA Director

CKOpO HACTYIUT CE30H MPa3JHUKOB U 3TO IEHCTBUTENHHO
camoe 3ameuarenbHoe Bpems roza! Ilycts ator
HpaSI{HI/I‘{HBII\/'I CC30H HAIIOJHUT Ballll AOMa pagOoCTbIO U
BECEJIbEM, a Cep/IIia - J000BkI0. B Hallle HeonpenaeneHHoe
1 OecrioKOoHHOE BpeMs - BpeMs pacKojia U TIOTPSICEHUH B
00I11ecTBE - OYEHb JIETKO YIYCTUTh U3 BUAY BCE TO
XOpolee, 4T0 HaXOIUTCSI BOKPYT Hac. S skenaro, 4ToOBI B
TEUEHHE BCETO MPa3IHMYHOI0 CE30HA B BAIllel KH3HU
uapui MUP. [Tycts Bac 1 Bammx OJM3KHUX HAIIOJHSCT
MOKOW M paJioCTh, MOCTapalTech 3aMedaTh BCE XOpOIee U
nmo0poe B IPYTUX JIOAX U BAIlleM OKPYKEHUU. 3UMHHE
KaHUKYJIBI — 3TO MIPEKPACHOE BPEMS, YTOOBI XOPOIIIO
OTIIOXHYTH U TTOIyMaTh 00 yxomsmiem 2021 romy, a Takke
CO CB&KHMHM CHJIAMU BCTPETUTH HacTymaromuii 2022 ro.
1 3Hat0, 9TO BBI, TAKXKE KaK U 5, C HETEPIIEHHEM O)KHIAeTe
BO3MOYKHOCTH TIPOBECTH BPEMSI CO CBOUMH JIPY3bSIMHU U
Oonu3kuMu. Bo Bpemsi KaHUKYJ WIIM OTITyCKa BaYKHO YTO-TO
JleTaTh JIJIsl CTUMYJIMPOBAHUS CBOEH YMCTBEHHOM
JeSITEILHOCTH. DTO UACATLHOE BPEMs, YTOOBI 3aKOHYHUTh
YTEeHHE CBOEH JIFOOMMON KHUTH WM Ha4aTh YUTATh HOBYIO.
DTO TakXke MpeKpacHOEe BPEeMsI IJIsl TOTO, YTOOBI 3aBECTH
JTHEBHUK U 3aIHMCHIBATH TaM CBOM MBICIH U MeuThI. JKenato
BceM CuactimBoro Poxxaecrsa n CuactimBoro HoBoro
T'oma! Hacrmaxkmafitech 9TUM Mpa3IHAIHBIM TTEPHOIOM
BPEMEHHU U BCEM, UTO IIEHHO B TOM CE€30HE /IS Bac 1
Balllel ceMbU. S ¢ HETEPIIEHUEM K1y BO3MOKHOCTH
MOMTPUBETCTBOBATH BCEX HAIINX YUEHUKOB, KOTOPHIE
BEPHYTCS B LLIKOIY BO BTOPHUK, 4 stuBapst 2021 roxa,
OTJOXHYBITUMH W TOTOBBIMHU TIPOBECTH OCTATOK YU4EOHOTO
rojia ¢ HOBBIMHU CHJIAMH.

WINTER BREAK / December 20-January 3

LiAS AND A HAPI% M%

Whatever it takes our kids are worth it!
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Lost & Found Notice / Dec, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians,

This message is to inform you about our school’s Lost and
found procedures. We will be putting out all lost and found
items out for picking up during December 14-16. Please
check the Lost & Found Corners at our school sites to see if
your child may be missing a jacket, sweater or even a lunch
box. The school is not responsible for any lost items. Any
items that are not being claimed by Thursday, December 16,
will be donated to a local charity. Thank you in advance for
your cooperation.

School Administration
Yeaocaemvie Pooumenu / Onexymel,

Hannvim coobwenuem ungpopmupyem Bac o npasunax,
KAcaiowuxcs NomepsaHHbIX U HAOeHHbIX HA Meppumopuu
wixonvl seuseli. Bee nomepannvie eeuqu 6y0ym evicmaeneHvl
Ha meppumopuu wixonwvt 14, 15 u 16-20 oexaops.
Toorcanyticma, nocemume nawiy WKOIbHbIE CAUMbL U
npogepvme Hem Jiu cpeou NOMepsAHHLIX gewyell, selyetl,
npunadnexcawux Bawemy pebéuxy. [llxona ne necém
0meemcmeeHHOCmu 3a nomepsannsle gewu. Jobvie
npeomemol u eewju, Komopwle He OyOym 3a0pamsl 00
uemaepea, 16-20 dexabpsi - 6y0ym nojicepmeosamvl
MeCmHbIM O1a20ME80PUMENLHBIM OP2AHUAYUAM.
bnazooapum 3apanee 3a Bawe compyonuuecmeo.

Aomunucmpayus wKonwl

SCHOOL MENUS

The school breakfast and lunch
menus will now be ONLINE, and

latest program information. Check out you are also able to access them

our menus, food allergy and menu substitution information \ through a new app. M
and see what’s cooking in your school cafeteria! Find us on our our Menus Page o Y'ew online
menus or download printable pdf

menus. Information about special
diets and carb count information

is also available.

Stay up to date on nutrition services

to- school meals
S

website www.twinriversusd.org/ nutrition and Facebook
@TRUSDNutritionServices and check out our app!

- GETITON
[ od Google Play

Download on the

& App Store Please click here to view

online COA Menus

Whatever it takes our kids are worth it!



https://www.schoolnutritionandfitness.com/index.php?sid=1509725207245&page=menus
https://www.schoolnutritionandfitness.com/index.php?sid=1509725207245&page=menus
https://www.schoolnutritionandfitness.com/webmenus2/#/view-no-design?id=61899018534a13cf428b45d9&menuType=6151e981534a131a548b4567&siteCode=4109&siteCode2=10066&showAllNutrients=false
https://www.schoolnutritionandfitness.com/webmenus2/#/view-no-design?id=61899018534a13cf428b45d9&menuType=6151e981534a131a548b4567&siteCode=4109&siteCode2=10066&showAllNutrients=false
https://www.schoolnutritionandfitness.com/webmenus2/#/view-no-design?id=61899018534a13cf428b45d9&menuType=6151e981534a131a548b4567&siteCode=4109&siteCode2=10066&showAllNutrients=false
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Let's give back this holiday season!

SHOE BOXES WITH GIFTS FOR ORPHANAGES:
BOYS & GIRLS AGES 4-14

PLEASE NOTE: Shoe box & cover need to be
wrapped separately, so it can be opened easily

4=

*@irls: hair accessories, hair brushes, socks,
underwear, tank tops, candy, small toys,
Drop off toothbrushes, tooth paste, small books in

at the school office Spanish, pens, pencils.

“*Bays: hair brushes, socks, underwear, tank
DVM tops, candy, small toys, toothbrushes, tooth

paste, small books in Spanish, pens, pencils.

Whatever it takes our kids are worth it!
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» WINTER BREAK December 20 - January 3

» COFFEE WITH THE PRINCIPAL January 5, 8:30 am, Pavilion site
» RADIO PROGRAM “School & Family” / 87.7 FM  January 6,13,20,27 / 8:00 a.m.
» MARTIN LUTHER KING JR. DAY January 17 / NO SCHOOL

» SSC & DELAC Meeting January 18, 5:00 p.m.

» GCC ANNUAL PARENT SUMMIT January 27, 5:00 p.m.

» MINIMUM DAYS January 7,14,21,28 (all Fridays)

NATIONAL *’
SchoolChoic 3‘5

WEE
JANUARY 24-30, 2021

You are cordially invited to join our “Coffee with the
Principal” meeting. This special event will be held on
Wednesday, January 5, from 8:30-9:00 a.m., at Pavil-
ion Site (outside). Coffee and doughnuts will be provided.
Coffee with the Principal is a monthly meeting for parents
to receive updates about what is going on at school and to
ask questions. Meetings are held at our school from 8:30—
9:00 a.m. on the first Wednesday of each month. We look
forward to seeing you!

IIpurnamaem Bac MpUCOEAUHUTHCS K HALLIEW BCTpeUue
«Kode ¢ mupexTopom». DTO crienratbHOE MEPOTIPHUSITHE
COCTOUTCSI B cpeqy, S siHBaps, ¢ 8:30 10 9:00 yacoB yTpa
Ha Pavilion Site (cnapy:xu 3nanus). Kode u doughnuts
OynyT mpegocTtaBieHs! mKonoil. Kode ¢ qupexropom -
3TO eXKEMECSIYHAs BCTpEUa poJUTENEH, Ha KOTOPOM

POAMTENH MOTYYal0T HOBOCTH O TOM, YTO IPOUCXOIHUT B
LLIKOJIE, ¥ 3aJal0T BOIPOCKL. BeTpeun nmpoxoAsT B Halien
mkode ¢ 8:30 1o 9:00 B mepByro cpemy KaKIoro Mecsia.

Mzi ¢ HETCPIICHNUEM KIEM BCTPEYIU C Bamu!

Whatever it takes our kids are worth it!

{

«¥s
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Dear Parents,

The annual Holiday Store will be open for Kindergarten shoppers
December 15th and 16th. Gifts are $1 each. Each child has a two
gift limit. COA Middle School students are going to be helpers for
the Kindergarteners. Parents aren't allowed in the store as it is sup-
posed to be a surprise for their loved ones.

Joporue poaHrens,

ITpasaaugHbni Marasas 6yIeT OTKPBIT JUI1 YIEHHKOB HAYalbHEIX il
kmaccoB 15 1 16 nekabpa. V kaxmoro pebeHka 6yIeT BO3MOKHOCTE
KyITHTE 1-2 mogapka cTOHMOCTEIO $1 Kaskapnii. YueHHKH cpeaHel

: mxonsl COA GyIyT moMoraTh MambIIaM BEIGHPATh H g
MOKYNAaTk MogapkH. PomgHTemaM He pa3pemeH
IOCTYII B Mara3HH, MOCKOIEKY JeTH

6YIyT MOKYTIATE MOMAPKH-CIOPIPH3ET g0l
I CBOHX OTH3IKHX.

Dear Kindergarteners,

You are invited to visit the Holiday
{ Gift Shop at your school on
Wednesday, December 15, and
Thursday, December 16, 9am-
12:30pm, to purchase secret gifts
for your family and to play with
our holiday helpers!

We will be selling gifis for $1 each.
You can buy up to two gifts.

*Students who do not wish to make a purchase will
have an opportunity to stay in the class and read a
story with a middle school helper ©

Whatever it takes our kids are worth it!



